
CIUR Statement on the State of Emergency declared on 
12.3.2020 in the Czech Republic

CIUR a.s. confirms that during the following days our production and regular work will be carried out on the 
Company's premises without interruption and in the usual time schedule.

Currently we are not facing any issues that prevent us from operating business in our manufacturing sites 
and warehouses. 

Deliveries based on our customers' orders are made in the normal schedule.

CIUR a.s., a responsible Company and a major Czech manufacturer takes all the necessary relevant 
precautions related to the declaration of a State of Emergency in the Czech Republic. These precautions, of 
course, generate some limitations and tightening rules in terms of direct contacts and personal visits, both 
at the headquarters of our Company and also our representatives and employees during their meetings 
and work outside the headquarters.

We also restrict and regulate the movement of all visitors in the whole area of our plant and premises.

These days we strive to behave more responsibly not only to ourselves, to our work colleagues, but also to 
our closest ones, to senior citizens, small children and other groups of fellow citizens.

With these measures taken of internal company precautions, we protect not only ourselves, but also you, 
our partners and customers. In this way we try to prevent the spread of the disease as effectively as 
possible.

At the same time, we ensure the health and hygiene protection of our products and the uninterrupted 
running process of our supply chain.

Furthermore we will be constantly monitoring the situation and will adjust our operations accordingly.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation with us, we wish all of our customers and partners to 
stay strong during this difficult time, good health and an optimistic mind.
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